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Catholic Education G
An Irish Schools Trust




The Board of Management invites applications for the post of

Deputy Principal

To take effect from 1st September 2016 in 
Árd Scoil na nDéise, Dungarvan, Co Waterford.
This voluntary Catholic secondary school is in the

trusteeship of CEIST and is conducted in accordance with CEIST

Charter Values (current enrolment 380).

The application form and further documentation can be downloaded from the school website www.ardscoildungarvan.com
Completed typed application forms should be returned by post only to: 
Chairperson, Board of Management, Árd Scoil na nDéise, Dungarvan, Co Waterford
Application forms will be accepted up to 12 noon on Wednesday April 6th, 2016
Short-listing may apply.
The Board of Management is an equal opportunities employer.
PRINCIPAL 








